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Northern Interchange – works update  
As part of the Northern Connector Project, works will continue in the vicinity of the Port Wakefield Road 
and Northern Expressway for the construction of the Northern Interchange. 

Location: Port Wakefield Road between Symes and Brown Roads, Waterloo Corner (refer to map).  

When: Continuing until late November (weather permitting). 

Work hours: Monday to Saturday between 7am and 5pm (intermittently). 

Activities: Works behind safety barriers, including excavation, asphalting and line marking.  

Traffic management: Speed and lane restrictions will be in place with increased frequency. Traffic 
will be maintained in both directions at all times. Signage and traffic management will be in place 
to advise motorists of changed conditions. 

 

Please note this is a part of an increasing program of works in this area to construct the Northern 
Interchange. 

More information: To sign up for traffic updates, please contact the Project Information Line                
on 1300 916 221 or email your contact details to northernconnector@lendlease.com. 

For real time roadwork information visit www.addinsight.com.au/app and download the app, available for 
both Apple and Android, or visit the Traffic SA website at www.traffic.sa.gov.au. 

Follow www.facebook.com/DPTISA for regular project updates.     

Thank you for your patience while these important works are undertaken.           
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